
Website: 

www.dunhillandfenorparish.ie 

www.facebook.com/dunhillandfenorparish 

Priest on duty 086 6004386 

Please take the newsletter home with you or to a neighbour / relative or friend. Parish Office hours Wed 9.30 am to 14.00 pm. 396892 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament  

Wednesday  Dunhill Church, Friday Fenor Church  (both from 11.00 a.m. until 12 noon)  

Daily Mass : Holy Cross Church, Tramore at  7.30 a.m. & 10.00 a.m.  

Last week’s Parish Collection: 

Masses €332.04                             

Envelopes €413.00. Thank you 

for your continued support.  

Dunhill & Fenor 

Parish Notes 

    28th July                

2019 

Saturday, July 27th Mass in Fenor Church at 6.00 p.m.                                                            
Anniversary Mass for Kevin & Eileen Cowman                         

Sunday, July 28th Mass in Dunhill Church at 9.30 a.m.                       
Anniversary Mass for Jack Murphy                                                                                             
Pray for  Billy Burns  &  Ned Cantwell                                                         

Saturday, August 3
rd  Mass in Fenor Church at 6.00 p.m.                                                 

Month’s Mind Mass for Paddy Naughton                            
Pray  for Mary, James & John Naughton. 

Sunday, August 4th Mass in Dunhill Church at 9.30 a.m.                                                            
Anniversary Mass for Mary & Thomas Allen & Family.                                                                           

Recent Baptisms                                                                                                                                                                                 
We welcome those who were baptised recently                                                                                     
Lauren Murphy,                                                                                                                                                             
Lucy Hayes,                                                                                                                                                                
Robyn Costigan,                                                                                                                                                         
Molly Harney.                                                                                                                         
We pray that these newly baptised children will                                                                             
always know and love Jesus as their friend.                                                                                                                                                     

Irish Wheelchair Associations Coastal Camino 2019                                                                            

Are you looking for your next big adventure?                                                                                 

If so, why not sign up for Irish Wheelchair Association’s Coastal Camino Walk.                                                               

This exciting walk is suitable for people of all age groups and all levels of fitness, fol-

lowing a  beautiful trail of 103km from the maritime city of Vigo to wonderful Santia-

go de Compostela next October.                                                                                               

All funds raised will go directly towards helping us to continue to deliver vital services 

to people with disabilities in your community.                                                                               

For more information: www.iwa.ie/camino or contact Holly Johnson on 087-2159482.  

If you need to contact Dunhill Church office for any reason the opening hours are: 

Wednesday from 10.00 a.m. to 3.00 p.m. The contact phone number is: 051-396892 or 

email dunhill.fenor.office@gmail.com  

Friday is the First Friday of August, Deacon Brendan Gallagher will be visiting the 

sick and housebound with the Blessed Sacrament. Housebound individuals who would 

like a visit contact Brendan 086-2641547 or the Parish office 396892. 

Thought for the week  If you wouldn’t write it and sign it, don’t say it. 

Youth 2000 Summer Festival. This event will be held from 15th - 18th                     

August at the Clongowes Wood College, Co. Kildare.                                                  

The Summer Festival is both Youth 2000’s largest event and the largest 

Catholic youth event in Ireland with over 1,000 attending.                                                               

For any more information in how we can help in this regard, including those 

of free buses passing nearest to you please visit www.youth2000.ie or phone 

01 6753690 or 085 1974537 out of hours.  

Waterford Hospice Coffee Morning                                                                                                                 
The Newtown and Guillamene Swimming Club committee have very generously of-
fered to host this annual event in aid of Waterford Hospice in memory of Gerry Rush.   
It will be held on Sunday 4th August at 10.30 am.                                                                                  
As usual your kind donations of edible treats and yummy goodies will be greatly       
accepted.  This is a wonderful location for the coffee morning and we are delighted to 
accept their kind invitation to avail of their hospitality.                                                                          
We are looking forward to a very sociable coffee morning and we can expect a great 
atmosphere there to continue the fundraising this year for Waterford Hospice. 

Pope Francis: “Faith is a gift that keeps alive a profound and beautiful certainty: that we 

are God’s beloved children.”(@Pontifex)  

http://www.dunhillandfenorparish.ie
http://www.iwa.ie/camino

